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Membership 

 

Welcome! 

Congratulations on your recent Initiation and a very warm and friendly welcome to our wonderful 

organisation.  Hopefully your experience getting to this stage has been an enjoyable one. 

You will by now have been introduced to your Personal Mentor who, along with the Lodge Mentor, will 

be able to answer any questions that you may have, so please feel free to enjoy their company and 

openly ask questions.  

The Lodge Membership Officer will also be known to you and will have assisted in the early stages of 

your introduction to the Lodge prior to your Initiation. This Brother, or indeed any other member of 

your Lodge, will be more than happy to help guide and assist any of your friends or family that you may 

feel would be suitable to join the Craft and who would enjoy becoming a Freemason.  

The United Grand Lodge of England, which you may already know is our governing body, has a number 

of initiatives, one of which is the Members’ Pathway.  This was introduced to help Lodges attract and 

introduce new members to the Craft.  Information relating to this can be obtained at 

www.UGLE.org.uk and also on our own Provincial website https://www.westridingfreemasons.info 

both of which have lots of information for you to look at. 

If you are still unsure who to discuss any aspects of membership within your own Lodge please contact 

the Provincial Membership Officer:    W Bro Chris Maudsley chrismaudsley.wrprovince@gmail.com  
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